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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5 -7: Library
             P5 -7: Shadow Puppets

Tuesday-  P1 -4: PE: wear gear to school
             P5 -7: PE
             Tin whistle

             After-school sports club 3:15 – 4:15pm
Wednesday- PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Library for P1 -4

                NO Irish for P5-7

            Parent Session P1-7 7-8pm St Mary’s PS
Thursday – Blitz in Garvaghey for P5-7
Friday – Tempest Photography
            P5-7 Shadow Puppets

        Prayer for Children Day- bring rosary beads

Thank you to all who attended last week’s P1-3 parent information session in Fivemiletown Primary. We hope that you found this useful. We will have the final night of these on Wednesday here in St Mary’s. We ask that as many of you you as possible attend this. It starts at 7 and ends at 8pm nightly. There will not be a third night due to staffing difficulties within the facilitators. 
As a small school, we rely on parent volunteers to provide transport and supervision at times, particularly for sports activities and blitzes. If you feel that you could offer your services even once this year, please contact the school for the necessary paperwork. We have a blitz in Garvaghy on Thursday (13th) in the morning and require 1 parent volunteer for it. Please contact the school if you can help. It would mean leaving the school at 9:30 and returning at 12:30.
P1- 4 are asked to wear their PE gear to school on Tuesday and Wednesday. 
We had a fantastic turn out at our ’Baby and Toddler’ on Friday. Our next session will be on Friday 21st so please encourage others to come along. 
On Friday we are celebrating ‘Prayer for Children Day’. This is part of the ‘Children Helping Children’ initiative and encourages children to actively pray in their own lives. We will link it into our work on the Rosary so please send in Rosary beads on Friday. 

We are welcoming Sliabh Beagh back to our school this week to work on Shadow Puppets with P5-7. It is fantastic to be able to provide such a broad range of activities for the children and it is so important to recognise talents across the curriculum. 
Tempest Photography will be in school on Friday to take photographs. If you would like to bring brothers or sisters into school to be part of a family photo, we would welcome you in at 9:30am for these. Please ensure that the children are in full school uniform on Friday.

Congratulations to the September Principal Award winners: Megan Mc Aleavy, Caden Noble, Megan O’ Driscoll and Tia O’Neill. We are so proud of their amazing work!
Stay informed through our school website:
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

